Fundraising  Committee Report

As Christmas drew near, Marcia sent out the end of year mailing using Michele's letter along with bottle stickers.  Results of that mailing are arriving, and Michele may have financial numbers to report. 

The attached mailing list now has some phone numbers and the names of persons or churches we plan to call and thank for their support. We will continue to work on obtaining additional phone numbers.  These calls are a great opportunity to expenses our gratitude and to offer or request additional information about the Ministry Partner project. All Board members will be invited to participate in this outreach.   If you see people you know and can call, please send those names to me to add to the listing.

An updated version of the Ministry Partner information will be sent before the Board meeting for review. 

Also attached is the updated 50th Anniversary Plans document. Please note the recommendation that the January activity now be the re-issuing of the Ministry Partners project for 2019.

We are scheduling a call later in January to continue implementation of the 50th Plans.
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